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WINNETKA  

 

GENERAL NOTICES 

 

APPLY TO BE PART OF IGSS:  IGSS applications are open to rising juniors and seniors and can be found on 

the IGSS webpage (under Academics on the NT webpage).  Please come by the office in Room 371 with any 

questions.  Application is open until Jan. 28, 2019.                                                                                             Arado 

 

DANCE PLACEMENT CLASSES: There will be Dance Placement Classes in the Northfield Dance Studio (F 

Building) from 4:00 - 5-15 p.m. on Friday, January 18 and Thursday, January 24 (only attend one!) This class is 

for experienced dancers who are not currently in a dance class, and who would like to be placed in a class higher 

than Dance 2 for next year. Wear dance clothes. Please see Mrs. Kritek if you have questions.                       Kritek 

 

SEAL OF BILITERACY:  Seniors:  Are you able to read, understand, write and converse with ease and 

confidence in English AND Chinese, French, German, Hebrew, Japanese, Spanish, Arabic, Portuguese, Italian, 

Russian, Hindi, Korean, or Thai?  Are you able to easily read and understand Latin?  If this describes YOU, 

consider signing up for the Seal of Biliteracy.  To earn this award, you will need to prove a high level of 

proficiency on an approved test.  You can sign up to take a performance test on either Friday, March 1
st
, 2019 

(1:00-5:00 pm) OR Saturday, March 2
nd

, 2019 (8:00 am – 12:00 pm) at the Winnetka Campus.  The deadline to 

sign up on RevTrak is February 11
th

 and space is limited.  You can find more info on the MCL webpage or come 

the MCL office, Room 232, if you have any questions.                                                                             Starck-King 

 

STUDENT PARKING DURING FINALS:  All regular student parking regulations will be in effect during 

finals week.  Students who have a first semester parking tag are the only students permitted to park in the student 

parking lots.  Students who park in the staff lots or in any other non-student parking lots will be ticketed by the 

Village of Winnetka.  All student drivers who do not have a student parking tag can park at the NF Campus and 

shuttle to Winnetka for free.                                                                                                                              Brown 

 

THEN & NOW PHOTOS: Hey Seniors! Grab an old friend and shoot a Then & Now photo for the yearbook. 

Show us how cute you used to be! Deadline is Friday, February 1
st
. Submit your photos online. Complete details 

and submission info is on Canvas.                                                                                                                       Bond 

 

NORTHFIELD 

 

GENERAL 

COMFORT DOGS:  In an effort to help you de-stress for finals, the AAC at NF is offering Comfort Dogs on 

wed. 1/23 & Thurs. 1/24, 9:15 am-10:15 am.  Come snuggle a golden retriever in A405!                              Moretta 

 

NEED A PLACE TO UNWIND AND DE-STRESS:  Come to the Library before finals to study or unwind 

Thurs. – Mon. We will have coloring sheets, games, & crafts along with Haven Youth Services (pds 4 – 6).  Novak                                                                                                                                                                      

 



  

OPEN GYM DURING FINALS:  Are you looking to burn off a little energy during finals?  Stop by Gym 2 for 

Open Gym on Wed., 1/23 between 9:30 – 1:30, Thurs., 1/24 between 9:30 – 12:30, and Fri., between 9:30 – 11:30.  

Drop in when you can.                                                                                                                                      Douaire 

 

NORTHFIELD & WINNTEKA 

 

GENERAL 

 

CAREER SERVICES:  Wilmette Park District is now hiring for seasonal camp positions, Centennial Pool and 

Lakefront staff.  If you are interested in learning more, applying, and or interviewing (they will be hiring on the 

spot), attend the SUMMER JOB FAIR on Jan. 29, 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm at the Wilmette Park District Community 

Rec. Ctr., 3000 Glenview Rd.  For any questions, please see Ms. Duffy or Mr. Belford in the Career Services 

Office, Room 367.                                                                                                                                                Duffy 

 

TREVAPALOOZA NON-NEW TRIER TICKETS: If you are planning to invite someone who does not attend 

New Trier to this year’s Trevapalooza Dance, you must pick up a guest request form in the Student Activities 

Office, W021D. It takes a while to get all the required signatures, don’t delay! Both yours and your non – New 

Trier guest’s tickets must be purchased in the Student Activities Office. Completed request forms must be 

submitted at the time of ticket purchase. If you have any questions, please stop down any time.                 Schwartz 

 

ATHLETICS 

 

OPEN GYM LACROSSE:  Open gym lacrosse open to all student’s on Monday’s, 7-8 pm at Northfield. No 

open gm on 1/21/19. Last open gym on 2/11/19.                                                                                             Collins 

 

INTRAMURAL WATER POLO:  Intra Mural Water Polo starts Wednesday, January 9
th

 from 6:00-7:30 a.m. at 

the Northfield Campus pool. All are welcome, and no experience necessary. 6 sessions will run through 

Wednesday 2/20 (no session 1/23 during Finals). Any ?s  Email:  wendtm@newtrier.k12.il.us        Rafferty-Flatter 

 

CLUBS 

 

DON’T FORGET MODEL UN:  Model UN is an exciting club dedicated to learning about international issues 

as you represent a country in a friendly debate.  We meet Thursdays after school until 4:15 pm in Room 467.  

There are still spots available for our last conference of this year in April.  As a reminder, if you are signed up for 

either Chicago or Berkeley conferences, per charter rules, you need to be attending the meetings prior to our 

departure.  Everyone, though, is welcome.  It is a great way to meet new people and learn terrific speaking skills.  

Plus, you can be in on the planning for next year’s conference schedule.  Where would you like this club to travel 

to next?  Your opinion is important to us!                                                                                                           Strom 
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